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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
June 26, 2020 
 

Linecrest Road Closure to Begin June 29 
Construction to install storm drain pipe 

 
DECATUR, Ga. – Linecrest Road, between Clevemont Road and Ward Lake Road, will 
be closed to through traffic beginning at 7 a.m. Monday, June 29, 2020, through 7 p.m. 
Tuesday, June 30, 2020, to facilitate the installation of a 36-inch-diameter storm drain 
concrete pipe on Linecrest Road.    
       
Road closure and detour signs will be placed in the area during the road closure period 
advising motorists of construction work in the area and of local traffic restrictions.  
 
Questions regarding this road closure should be addressed to Luke Wilkinson, 
superintendent with Morgan Corp., at 770-313-6124. 

 
### 


